
WEEKLY UPDATE
C R P U S D  -  S T A F F

,

February 14 - February 17

CAPS Network 

CRPUSD has been participating in the CAPs
Network for the past five years. School teams
have attended multiple sessions each year to
learn how to effectively implement PLCs. The
recurring challenge we face is the limited time

we have to give teachers to hold these
meetings on a regular basis. Elementary

principals have been considering various
options to find time within the school day to
allow for this important work to happen. We

are hoping to find common ground to
implement this idea so that we can positively
support student learning and achievement.

Principals want to work with teachers and are
open to ideas.








Planning for a

Successful Retirement

V I R T U A L  E V E N T 


S a t u r d a y ,  M a r c h  1 8 ,  2 0 2 3
10:00 - 11:00 a.m.

This pre-retirement virtual event is designed

specifically for anyone “near” retirement.

NOTE - No individual counseling will be offered
during this virtual event.

REGISTER TO RECEIVE THE ZOOM LINK
Deadline to register is March 13.

https://forms.gle/F9QVRn2SiTgVJx6Z9

Questions? Email calrta24@comcast.net.

Co-sponsored by the California Retired Teachers Association (CalRTA)

Area I Divisions 

Division 24 - Solano County, Division 27 - North Coast, Division 35 - Lake County,

Division 37 - Marin County, Division 39 - Sonoma County

 Division 55 - Mendocino County, and Division 65 - Napa Valley

PRESENTERS

And there will be prizes!

Thu Duong and Joanna Leong, CalSTRS Benefit Specialists 



The Education
Foundation assists

teachers by supporting
their vision of a quality

education. They provide
funding for innovative
programs that address
diverse learning styles

and introduce students
to real life experiences.
Click HERE to download

the 2023 Grant
Application. 

Grant Deadline:
April 15, 2023 @ 4pm

https://educationfoundationofcrp.org/images/uploads/GrantApplication2023.pdf




Presidents Day Observed

No School Monday, February 20th



,

Dear CRPUSD K-5 Teachers,

You are invited to participate in an NGSS Professional Development on
Aligning a Mystery Science Unit to be Inquiry Based.

Registration is due by Feb. 15. Link to Registration Form
Compensation will be for participants who attend for BOTH afternoons

through the NOAA BWET Grant. 
If you have any questions, please email or call Christina Lunde.

christina_lunde@crpusd.org
415-497-1317

 

NGSS Professional
Development  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe_TigjFWBg98M5AKNSmIOoyVjWuiTanqi17QyO-U8wySoWxg/viewform
mailto:christina_lunde@crpusd.org

